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REVISED 
 
Notice is hereby given that the University of Central Missouri’s (UCM) 
Board of Governors will hold a Board Retreat on Thursday, March 16, 
2017, immediately following the conclusion of its Closed Session, 
which follows a 10:30 a.m. Work Session.  The Board Retreat will be 
held in Union 237A, on UCM’s main campus in Warrensburg, Missouri.  
A tentative agenda includes discussion of the future of the Strategic 
Resource Allocation Model and university and board operations. 
 

 


